
COVID-19 Update 

Updated: 04/05/2020 

 

To our loyal client base, 

As directed by Government we have moved into level 4 of the nationwide lock-down. For 

us, this means 30% of our manufacturing workforce can operate, which has begun today, 

04/05/2020. 

 

We have instituted a screening process, as well as the necessary sanitation and social 

distancing requirements as set out by Government. All staff are being transported by our 

own vehicles in order to reduce the risk associated with public transport. 

 

Whilst we are permitted to manufacture, we are still not permitted to perform any 

installations or repairs on site until we reach level 2, or if the regulations change. 

Unfortunately, our sales staff are also unable to measure under level 4 but can quote 

based on measurements taken by yourself. We will continue to make the health of our 

staff and clients our number 1 priority. 

 

We have several orders in various stages of production and have also provisioned for the 

end of lock-down by bringing in a large quantity of timber, paint and hardware. As such 

we are well set to continue with the manufacture of orders, be it at a much slower pace 

due to the 30% workforce restrictions.  

 

All our components are sourced from local suppliers and as such we should have minimal 

supply chain issues. We will continue to support our local businesses as we come out of 

this unprecedented situation as supporting local is going to be more important than ever 

before. 

 

Wishing you and your family all the strength through these uncharted waters. 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact the following: 

 

Sales:      Lisa          083 456 4054       sales@medlifestyle.co.za 

Other:    Helena    083 488 1911      helena@medlifestyle.co.za 

 

Stay safe 

 

 
______________ 

Kenneth Dove 

Managing Director 
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